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“But you, Bethlehem Ephrathah, 
though you are small among the 

clans of Judah, out of you will come 
for me one who will be ruler over 

Israel…” Micah 5:2 (NIV) 

 

How grateful our hearts 

are to you and our Lord Jesus Christ! In this wonderful season of Immanuel, we are 

reminded that how fortunate we are to have Christ as our Lord and Savior and you 

as our ever constant friends and co-laborers! In the past a few months back in the 

US marked as an array of thanksgivings and God’s faithfulness to us. God has 

allowed us to have good health, spiritual strength, and necessary faith for the 

tasks we ought to achieve during furlough. After our side of job is done, we leave 

the result to God’s good and compassionate hands.  

We will be returning to Singapore in a couple of weeks for a new term. Many 

friends, students, faculty, and church family are waiting for our presence to do the 

God’s Kingdom work together which has been enhanced through the school and the 

church ministry. We covet your prayers for this round of commitment to be 

fruitful and God honoring one. We desire 

to see the godly transformation among 

students as it is written in 2 Tim 2;15, 

“Do your best to present yourself to God 

as one approved, a worker who does not 

need to be ashamed and who correctly 

handles the word of truth.” Such work is 
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only available through the power of Holy Spirit! 

We will continue to intercede for you, your loved ones, and your ministries as well. 

We will truly miss the Chicago winter wonderland as we are heading for all year-

round summer land! 

Have a wonderful Christmas as 

you remember Christ in your life! 

May 2019 be the year of spirit 

filled and great fruition to you 

and your family! 

Thank you so very much for being 

great part of our lives and 

embracing us with Christ’s grace 

and mercy. 

In Christ,  

Raymond and Justine Song 

Be a Financial Partner: please make check payable to The Christian and Missionary 

Alliance (write "Song/mm” in the memo section of the check) and mail the check to  

 

The Christian and Missionary Alliance 

Office of Donor Accounting  

8595 Explorer Dr.  

Colorado Springs, CO 80920 

 

Prayer Request 
• New semester would bear good fruition in teaching and learning. 

• May God grant us good health in Singapore. 

• May we experience the fulfillment of promises from our Good Shepherd in ministries 

(EAST and the church ministry: Young Joseph Ministry) and daily lives. 

• May God continue to minister to our sons’ (Josiah and Jonathan) hearts and they would 

know His presence in their lives. 

 

 
67A Carlisle Rd. Singapore 219638, Cell: 1-847-778-8821 prsong@gmail.com; hanhjustine@gmail.com 

(If you prefer to give online - debit or credit 

card, go to www.cmalliance.org/give and it will 

lead you to a secure site. Make sure to write 

the amount and “Song/mm” in worker section.) 


